
From: Campbell, Andrew
Sent: 4/7/2010 2:48:49 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Meeting wth Commissioner Ryan on SmartMeter

Sid,
I don't know anything about the timing of hearings. The 19th might be the earliest she can do due to her 
travel schedule, but I'll check.
Andy

From: Dietz, Sidney
To: Campbell, Andrew
Sent: Wed Apr 07 14:39:39 2010
Subject: Meeting wth Commissioner Ryan on SmartMeter

Andrew -

I heard from your meeting with Chris Johns and Tom yesterday that Commissioner Ryan wanted to 
meet with us on the information we will present at the SmartMeter hearings. We have something on the 
calendar for 19Apr as the soonest date she's available, but that might be too late if the hearings are 
next week (we have been told it might actually be next week.). You might have more info on the 
hearing dates. In any case, let me know if the 19Apr date is the right timing or if a sooner date would be 
better.

Thanks!

yours,

sid
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